
 

 

 

 

 

 

24 August 2016 

 

 

NZEI Paid Union Meeting 

Paremata School Closed for Afternoon 

Monday 12th September 

 

The NZEI are holding a paid union meeting on Monday 

September 12th at 1.30pm. Unfortunately due to all teaching 

staff attending we are unable to keep the school open in the 

afternoon. After School Care will be open from 12.45 pm only 

for the usual Monday attendees with the limit set at 65 

children. All other children will need to be collected at 

12.30pm. 

 

 

 

 

Bryce Coleman - Principal 

Paremata School 

 

 

 


